
The Rochester Pike Family is looking forward to having you here at the farm for the afternoon. 
Please bring a dish to pass and your own tableware. We will provide coffee & lemonade, as 
well as the traditional ice cream cones. 
 
If you have questions, please call Wayne @ (507) 251-1937, or Deb @ (507) 951-3610. We 
look forward to seeing you! 
 
David has summarized George’s journals ca. 1876-1923, which Wayne and Mark discovered in 
their dad’s house. Here is a link to his summary: https://familysearch.org/photos/
documents/8740427.  
 
If you would like to receive future Reunion invitations electronically, please email Deb at 
dapike@hbci.com and she will add you to the list! 
 
If you know of someone who does not receive an invitation but would like one, please 
pass this information on to them. It’s also available at www.pikespeek.net/reunions.htm. 

NOON 
Sunday, August 10, 2014 

 
Wayne & Deb’s 
6540 65th ST NE 

Rochester, MN 55906 


